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Faith Formation: 
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(814) 969-2868 
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Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  
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Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or on the website. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
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TODAY! 
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November 11, 2023 – November 19, 2023 

 

   Sat.    11/11  4:30 PM  Paul Verga 

        (All Saints Ladies Society)   

   Sun.   11/12  9:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Mon.  11/13  NO Mass 

   Tues.  11/14  NO Mass 

   Wed.  11/15  NO Mass       

   Thur.  11/16  NO Mass 

   Fri.     11/17  NO Mass 

   Sat.     11/18  4:30 PM  Peter Gostomski 

        (DeGeorge Family)   

   Sun.   11/19  9:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK 
 

FIRST READING   WIS 6:12-16 
Wisdom is presented as a virtue seeking to be found.  
How might you search for wisdom this week?  
 

SECOND READING   1 THES 4:13-18 
Paul encourages the Thessalonians to be comforted in the 
belief that believers will be raised from the dead and live 
eternally with the Lord Jesus. What family members, 
friends, or co-workers need to hear these words of comfort?  
 

GOSPEL READING   MT 25:1-13 
In the parable of the ten virgins, Jesus is teaching about the 
importance of being prepared for his Second Coming. In 
what ways is this directive from Jesus a challenge for you? 
©LPi 

Have you picked up your copy of “Beautiful  
Eucharist?” This book was distributed as part  
of our celebration of the National Eucharistic 
Revival. Take a copy to share! You may also 
call the parish office to reserve a copy. 

LIVE THE LITURGY 
INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 

 

God knows that, sooner or later, we all face a night that 
is long and dark. He has given each of us exactly what 
we need to make it through. If we keep Him with us, 
the light will not go out.  

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ:  
On the weekend of November 18-19, a second collection 
will be taken up in our parishes for the Catholic Campaign 

for Human Development (CCHD). 
This annual collection supports the 
national anti-poverty program of the 
U.S. Catholic Bishops working to 
break the cycle of poverty by helping 
people with low income participate 
in decisions that affect their lives, 
families, and communities. CCHD 
offers a hand up, not a handout.  
 

Additionally, CCHD helps to educate the public on poverty 
related issues, using the perspective of Scripture and  
Catholic Social Teaching. CCHD has made over 9,000 
grants to support people living in poverty break the cycle  
of poverty, and over 200 organizations are supported each 
year through the annual collection taken up in dioceses.  
Half of the funds from this collection remain in the Diocese 
of Erie to fight poverty in our local communities.  
The Gospel message compels us to assist others in finding  
creative solutions to poverty, so that we are able to break  
the cycle of dependence and powerlessness in society.  
 

This work is not possible without the support of dedicated 
Catholics like you. Your contributions are helping to build 
more merciful and just communities in the Diocese of Erie 
and throughout the country. Please consider helping us to 
uphold human dignity and eradicate poverty by giving  
generously to the second collection for the Catholic  
Campaign for Human Development.  
 

Sincerely yours in Christ,  
The Most Reverend Lawrence T. Persico, JCL  
Bishop of Erie  

USCCB calls for lasting solution in the Middle East 
In response to the escalating Israel-Hamas war, Bishop  
David J. Malloy of Rockford, Illinois, chairman of the U.S. 
Conference of Catholic Bishops’ (USCCB) Committee on 
International Justice and Peace, has issued a statement  
saying, “We must not grow weary of offering our prayers 
and support for peace and justice for all concerned,” and 
that  “a lasting solution respecting the rights, needs, and  
aspirations of both Israelis and Palestinians remains  
essential to these ends.” His statement and other resources 
for Catholics interested in commentary on national and  
international from the US bishops and the Vatican can be 
found at www.usccb.org/newsroom. 



32ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME NOVEMBER 12, 2023 

 

All Saints Parish 
Faith Formation Leader 
Maria Burkley 
(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
Email:  
mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 

 

FAITH FORMATION SCHEDULE 
Sunday, Nov. 12, 10:00 AM Gr. Pre/K-5   
Sunday, Nov. 19, 10:00 AM Gr. Pre/K-5   
Wednesday, Nov. 29, 6:30 PM Gr. 6-7-8 EDGE  
Sunday, Dec. 3, 10:00 AM Gr. Pre/K-5  
 
ALL PARENTS—Please mark your calendar to come 
to our parent night on Wednesday, 11/29 from 6:30-
8:00 (while the Edge class is taking place). This is an  
opportunity to catch your breath and relax before the  
busyness of December takes over!  Our topic is Finding 
Peace in a Hectic Schedule.  We hope to see you there!  
If you have any questions, please contact Maria Burkley 
814-969-2868.  

 
Our NCYC group will be traveling from 
11/16 through 11/19 along with many others 
from our Diocese. Please keep Rich, Alyssa, 
Morgan B., Ryan, Jacob, Gabby & Morgan J. 

and Danielle in your prayers for a safe and spiritually  
fulfilling trip!     
 
Mark your calendars for Sunday, December 10th! 
The youth of the parish will be ministering for the 9:00 
Mass. This includes music ministry, lectors, altar servers, 
etc.  All of our preschool through 9th grade students will be 
part of the Mass. We will have our sing-along at the  
conclusion of Mass. There are 4 or 5 songs that will be 
sung so please try to stay if you can. A social is also in the 
planning stages for all parishioners. 
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments-
November is National Homeless Youth Awareness 
Month: We consider our homes to be safe places for our 
children, but in the United States up to 2.5 million youth 
experience homelessness every year. Each year up to 
50,000 youth sleep on the streets for six months or more. 
One of the main causes of youth homelessness is family 
instability, which includes child abuse and/or neglect,  
domestic violence, parental substance abuse and family 
conflict. The website of the National Child Traumatic 
Stress Network (www.nctsn.org) offers information on a 
range of child safety topics.  
 

For additional resources on recognizing and reporting child 
abuse visit www.eriercd.org/childprotection/                  

Congratulations and blessings to  
Ryker Conway Falk 

 Son of Joe and Rachael (Conway) Falk 
who was baptized 

at All Saints Parish on November 5th!  

  THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 11/12      9:00 AM Mass 

   Sunday, 11/12      10 AM Faith Formation Pre/K—Gr. 5 

   Sunday, 11/12       6:00 PM View “The Chosen” 

   Mon.-Fri. 11/13 to 11/17  NO Mass    

   Wednesday, 11/15  1:00 PM Secular Franciscans 

   Thursday, 11/16      1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

   Thursday, 11/16       social hall in use in the evening 

   Saturday, 11/18       4:30 PM Mass 

Readings for next Sunday, November 19, 2023  
Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31; Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5; 1 Thes 5:1-6; Mt 25:14-30  

The WEEKLY collection for November 5, 2023  
was $1,919 from envelopes and $1,901 from online giving  
for a total of $3,820 for all collections. Thank you. 

SHARE YOU NATIVITY SETS! 
All Saints Ladies Society will be presenting “No Room at 
the Inn,” a collection of nativities on loan from parishioners.  
Sat., Dec. 2 from 10 AM to 4 PM and on Sun. Dec. 3 from 
10 AM until 2 PM. On Saturday there will be an opportunity 
to make an Advent wreath for a donation. 
 

Please sign up in the gathering space to let us know how 
many nativities you will be lending to the parish. Drop 
off will be Friday, Dec. 1st at 6:00 PM or arrangements 
can be made for a convenient time. Pick up will be  
Sunday, Dec. 3rd after 2:00 PM. Thanks! 

View “The Chosen” Season Three on Sundays,  
November 12, 19, and 26 at 6:00 PM in the  
social hall. We will be showing 2 episodes per 
evening. All are welcome! 

Ladies, join us for an ADVENT small group study  
on LIGHT and DARKNESS! 

 

Based on the Advent devotional “IN LIGHT AND  
DARKNESS,” the study will last for five weeks on Monday 
evenings, starting on November 20th at 7:00 PM in the  
parish social hall. Each session will include prayer,  
discussion, reflection, and fellowship. All materials are  
provided. All you have to do is commit to do something  
different this Advent. Give yourself an hour and a half each 
week, to get refreshed and energized for your busy schedule.  
Contact Carol Onuffer at 814-923-7410 or email  
carolann471@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

Father Tage Danielson, OFM Cap,  
son of Jan and Dennis Danielson of All Saints Parish is 
ministering to people in Papua New Guinea. There are 
prayer cards available in the gathering space—to honor 
and keep Father Tage in your prayers. Pick one up today! 


